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July 29,2008 

El D o d o  Cozmty Board of Supewhfs 
El D o d o  County Govemmeot Center 
330 Fair Lane 
f lmmille, CA 95667 

Re: INRbW StakehoIder Advhry Committee 

Dear Board M e m b :  

Tbe purpose of this letter is to advise of my willingness to participate as a 
member of the INRMP Stakeholder Advisory Committee, if you decide that my 
experience would be of benefit. 

For more than 30 years, I have worked in the mal development field on 
large and small deveIopments throughout Califcmia. In that time, I have worked with 
Resowce Management Plans adopted by I d jurisdictio~ls as well as the more complex 
HCP and NCCP programs involving federal and state wildlife agacies. My b ~ ~ u n d  
includes a working knowledge of permitting requirements under state and federal 
regulations, including tho= relating to listed plant and snimd species, impacts to 
wetlands, and CEQA compliance. 

I q p r t  comprehensive resource conservation planning such as described in the 
County's Gerraal Plan for the INIMP. The INRMP provides an opporhmity to identify 
and protect the m d  sensitive and significant resources within the County to mitigate 
impacts that are expected to r d t  from implementation of the General Plan. 

Please contact me if you have any questions, or need additional information. 

very mly yam; 

(Sent Via h a i l )  

Cynthia L. Sb&er 

C W r k  


